
Letter:  Kingsbury  Crossing
helps Boys & Girls Club
To the community,

The Boys and Girls Club of Lake Tahoe is pleased to announce
they  have  received  a  generous  donation  from  Kingsbury
Crossing. Kingsbury Crossing has a history of helping out the
Boys and Girls Club when they are able to.

They donated tables, chairs, blinds, vases, mirrors, framed
pictures, and coffee tables. Thanks to Kingsbury Crossing the
foyer now has a waiting area for parents to sit and socialize.

The new donation completes the teen room and ties everything
together. The teens have been working hard on renovating the
teen room and are finally done.

Thank  you  very  much  Kingsbury  Crossing  for  your  generous
donation.

Kelly Garrity, Lake Tahoe Boys & Girls Club
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